Mawgan-in-Pydar School

Dear Parents

Permission for staff to take children on visits into the local community

There are occasions when we would find it useful to have your permission for your child to leave the school grounds - on foot - to take part in an educational activity (e.g. local shop, church, wildlife walk in Carnanton Woods, places of interest in the village). Children would always be appropriately supervised and accompanied by adults and all County safety procedures would be in place.

Because of such factors as the weather, it is not always possible to plan specifically when these activities would take place. We are therefore asking you to sign and return the attached form, authorising these activities to take place at any time during the School Year. Your child will not be allowed to join an activity if we do not have a signed form on file.

This permission will last for the time your child is at Mawgan-in-Pydar School.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like further information regarding this request.

Yours sincerely

Vanessa Bragg Head Teacher
MAWGAN-IN-PYDAR SCHOOL
Permission for staff to take children on visits into the local community .
Name of Child
I/We give permission for my child to leave the school grounds to take part in educational activities. I understand that no transport will be involved and my child will be fully supervised at all times.
Name of Parent/Guardian
Signature of Parent/Guardian